[image: A black background with a black square

Description automatically generated with medium confidence]

March 22, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to offer my enthusiastic recommendation for Milo George and PSFS/TurfTecs.

We had a recent turf replacement in our football/lacrosse facility and will be having another this summer in our soccer facility. Having their expertise in the replacement, as well as in the maintenance and upkeep, has been critical. We are not turf experts, but it is imperative that we extend the life of the turf. PSFS/TurfTecs has been instrumental in that success.

Our new football/lacrosse turf is fabulous. Milo gave us a great set of specifications. I am looking forward to the next installation. Our student-athletes are the ultimate beneficiaries of the quality product, installation, and maintenance. 

Recently we had a workout activity that caused divots in the new turf. We called PSFS and the damage was repaired. No one would even know it happened. 

In addition, they do our GMAX (turf response on shock impact) testing to ensure we are at the safest levels to mitigate potential concussion occurrences. 

From my perspective, I trust PSFS/TurfTecs' recommendations that have been in our overall best interests. 

I am happy to answer any questions as needed.

Tom Simmons
Director of Athletics
Ohio Northern University

419-772-2450
t-simmons@onu.edu
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